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Attendance News
Are you ready for this? Sad music in the 
background please.  Whole school attendance 
only 95.64% Yes you saw it right….However we 
still have a winner… 
5th place - Classes 4B - 96.94% 
4th place - Class 5J - 97.22% 
3rd place - Class 5S - 97.50% 
2nd place - Class 6D - 98.61% 
1st place - Classes 4D - 99.44% Fabulous effort 4D

Reminder
We break up on Friday 19th December at 
3.30 pm and the children return to school 
and to brand new topics on Tuesday 6th 
January 2015.
Key Dates that week 
Tuesday 6th - Y4 to ThinkTank 
Friday 9th - Yr 6 to Space Centre (Leicester) 

Holidays are coming…Time marches on and all that.  We 
are moving rapidly towards the end of the school term and  
we still have so much to be thankful for and so much to 
celebrate.  Lots of information in this weeks newsletter 
about next week and after the Christmas break. 

Assembly
Thank you to Class 10M for such a 
marvellous assembly this morning.  
It brought home how we should 
celebrate differences.  I urge you, if 
you haven't read the book Mr. Big, 
to read it and to see how children's books can be 
inspirational. 
  
Community Carols
Thank you to all of our children who represented us at the  
concert last night, you were downright marvellous!!  Great 
role models for our school with their enthusiasm to sing 
and their impeccable behaviour.  Massive thanks to 
everyone that attended. 

Clubs
There will be no clubs next week after school apart from 
Football and Dodgeball on Monday and Tuesday. 

Swimming
No swimming next week for classes 6C and 3C, they 
have now completed their course of lessons for this year.  
Swimming will start again for classes 6G and 3J, on 
Wednesday 7th January. 

Music provision 
Only cello and woodwind will take place next week. No 
other external music teachers will be visiting school.

Christmas Cards
Last school postbox collection will be on Tuesday 16th 
December.  A huge thank you to the school council for 
such an organised delivery system.  The best ever. 

Thursday 18th December
The whole school will be visiting Yardley Baptist Church in 
the morning to hold our Christmas celebration, so please 
do not try to contact the school between 9.15 and 10.30. 
Sadly, because of the amount of children we have, this is 
only open to pupils and staff. 
The children will have their Christmas parties in the 
afternoon.  Children must come to school in their uniforms 
and then change into their party clothes in the afternoon.  
Have a super weekend. Mr. R 
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